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Elementary - Alexis Pursell

The last few weeks we had our health fair and color run, celebrated earth day with a trash clean
up, finished up our standards and EOL tests, and built birdhouses to celebrate the end of the
year. I'm not sure if this is something you'd want to include, but all of my students passed 2 or
more subjects, and had one student get a 100% on their EOL.

L-R Maddy Apokedak (8th), Jessica DiTondo (Tutor), Alexis Pursell, Ida Apokedak (5th),
Kyleigh Moses (K), & Avery Myers (3rd) show their colors at the Color Run.
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Kindergartners Kyleigh Moses and Kale Neketa show
off some of their work, their stuffed animal friends and
amazing smiles.
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Levelock’s elementary class, Ms. Pursell, Avery
Myers and Kiahna Andrew (3rd), Meadow Neketa
¥ (2nd), Kyleigh Moses and Kale Neketa (K), and

* Caden Washington (2nd) take a walk to the river
to watch the belugas.

The class does PE outside.




Secondary - Joe Ward

Our class finished the year working on Technology, Cultural Awareness, and Employability
standards. As part of their community service, the students helped to straighten up the library. In
addition, we built rubber powered balsa and paper airplanes. The students tried different
configurations and observed the difference in how their planes performed. Piper Neketa (6th)
helps Mr/ Ward return books to their place.

Piper Neketa (6th) helps Mr. Ward return books to the
shelf.

Ida Apokedak (5th) straightens up a shelf.



Ida Apokedak (5th) and John Prokopiof-Tallekpalek (9th) attempt to get their planes to take
off from the floor.
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